Lewes BPW

electric, water and sewer utility __

107 Franklin Avenue
Lewes, DE 19958
(302) 645-6228
www.leweshbpw.delaware.com

Board Meeting: Wednesday, July 25, 2018
Customers receive the following in their letter:

2017 Annual Drinking Water Quality Report
Code Red Alert Form
Lewes BPW Brochure

Welcome to the Board of Public Works of The City of Lewes!

Enclosed is information that we would like to share with you along with our Annual Drinking
Water Quality Report for 2017. Please take a moment to get more familiar with the Lewes
BPW and contact me for any questions you may have.

We encourage all new residents to register to vote for the Lewes Board of Public Works. To
complete the Voter Registration Application, please bring your Driver’s License to our office at

any time. Our next election will be May of 2020.

Please feel free to visit our website at www.lewesbpw.delaware.gov.

Best!
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Suzanne Powell

Accounts Receivable

Lewes Board of Public Works
302-645-6228
spowell@lewesbpw.com
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